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Great Halloween Party Pics 
inside...Thanks to April Cole 

Members! 
HAPPY NEW YEAR 

 It will be my honor to serve as your Commodore for 2024 , I’m 
looking forward to a great year.  As we have a great board and 
committees  that volunteers their time to help our club and the 
community. 
I’m asking you as members for your help.   Participate!  
Lets make 2024 the year of PARTICIPATION.  Come and enjoy a 
drink, a meal, coffee and friendship with your fellow members.  
 
Support our Jr. Sail Team. They love to see members at the re-
gattas clapping for them after the races! It’s a great opportunity 
to see other yacht clubs too. I want to thank the generous dona-
tions towards a new addition to our fleet. Come watch these fu-
ture sailors!  
Charlie Coleman is starting repairs on the stair rails as we look  to 
the future capital improvements. The pool will have a new fence 
and furniture soon! We plan on members coming to enjoy it in 
the spring! 
 
I plan on having a men’s coffee the first  Saturday of the month. 
Starting Jan. 6  from 8am til 10 am, come enjoy fellowship, coffee 
& a donut .  
 
Come enjoy your club !!!!! 
 
 Sincerely 
Tom Caldwell 
 
 

 

 

From The Bridge 
Commodore Tom Caldwell 
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Club Hours are 4:00 - 9:00 

 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 1 2 3 4 
Grill Your Own   

5 

Chicken &     

Dumplings 

6 

Elvis Presley 

 Birthday Party 

7 8 9 10 11 
Grill Your Own   

12 

Taco Bar 

13 

14 15 
Board of Governors’  

Meeting 7:00 

16 17 18 
Grill Your Own   

19 

Tuscan Chicken 

Soup 

20 
Commodore’s Ball 

21 22 23 24 25 
Grill Your Own   

26 

BLT & Chips 

27 

Private Party 

28 

Sunday Brunch 

29 30 31    

February 2024 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

    1 
Grill Your Own   

2 

Fab Friday 

3 

Mardi Gras 

 Parade 

4 5 6 7 8 
Grill Your Own   

 

9 

Fab Friday 

10 

 

11 12 13 14 15 
Grill Your Own   

16 

Fab Friday 

17 

18 19 
Board of Governors’  

Meeting 7:00 

20 21 22 
Grill Your Own   

23 

Fab Friday 

24 

25 26 27 28 29 
Grill Your Own   
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Entertainment                                                                Debi Caldwell 

I have accepted with pleasure the position of en-
tertainment Chairman for the Long Beach Yacht 
Club 2024. I have a committee of valuable mem-
bers that will be contributing their time and 
effort in planning activities  for a  fruitful year.  
I look forward to working with these people as 
they are an important asset to the success  of 
LBYC... If anyone is interested in joining this 
team of leaders please contact me at  

228-343-7757  
or sign up on the bulletin board in the hall . 
                                     Deb Caldwell 

Thursday is  
Grill your Own 

 
$8 for sides, bread, sal-
ad bring your meat to 
grill. 

Fab Friday 
Always a good meal and 
the bell rings for a free 
bar tab! 
 

Saturdays  
Club opens at 4 

Fun parties once a 
month with music 
Theme! Look for them 
each month. 

Save The Date! 

January 6        Men’s Coffee time  8-10 am 
A new year a new time to come to the club and get together 

for coffee with the Commadore. Enjoy good conversation 

along with free coffee and refreshments to eat while enjoy-

ing the old friends and making new friends at the club. 

   

January 6th 6-10 (Saturday celebration)  

celebrate Elvis Presley’s birthday  
Bring a party dish to share and dress in your Elvis outfit or 

just come as you are and get all shook up over dancing, bin-

go and listening to music by the king.  Guests are welcome 

to join you. 

January 20th       Commodore’s Ball          
Members Only. Reception with officers and governing board 

at 6:30.Hor d’ oeuvres at 7:00.  Program at 7:30. Ball be-

gins at 8:00. cocktail attire. R.S.V.P. 228-380-6851 

January 28th  11am-2 pm    Sunday 

Brunch  
Tickets available at the bar or at the door. 

  

See Jan Hansen or Regina Warren for information. 

 

 

 

January 30  

 

Tuesday 

      

5-6pm  

 

       

     Entertainment com-

mittee meeting to plan 

events for February!  

 

 

Drink of the Month spe-

cials will be announced 

monthly! Come try one! 
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House                                                                   Julie Noble 

Happy New Year! I hope everyone has a safe, happy & blessed 2024! 
 
Thank you to everyone who attended and participated in our Christmas Par-
ty! We do have great cooks! 
 
I’d like to thank June Wiggins (pizza) and Joe Fleming (cheesy chicken soup) 
for “adopting” a Friday night this month. You help is greatly appreciated! 
 
Be on the lookout for notifications of upcoming events and hope to see you 
at your club!  

 Friday Night Bell Ringer                                               Joe Fleming 

     December rendered mixed results.  There were two winners and two Also 
Shows in that most desirable $50 bar tab just for being present when the mem-
ber's name is drawn from the hat.  
     Coming in 1st were Susan Woodward & June Wiggins. Lagging behind were 
Ronnie McCoy & Boyd Leake due to their having left the building before the draw-
ing. 
     With the 2024 New Year make it a point to stay a little longer to reap the re-
wards.  

Drink of the month: 

 

Old Fashioned 
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Junior Sailing                                                                  Krista Clark 

 

 

 

  

 

 

I hope everyone had a wonderful Christmas this year.  It is always good to reconnect with 
family and friends.  
 
Our Sail Team has not been practicing much due to the colder weather.  But the few prac-
tices they have had have been filed with education.  Ella Lansford has been home for 
Christmas break and has been teaching our kids some new skills.  She has had the kids 
working hard on their roll tacks and roll jibes techniques. 
 
  
They learned how to rig the Viper and the weather was perfect for a launch.   They were  
be able to take it out on the New Years’ Eve! 
 
Hopefully I will have some pictures to share with you next month of them sailing it.   
The Kids did ride in the Santa Sail-a-Bration parade and they had a blast!  The weather 
ended up clearing up right before the parade rolled. The kids look forward to this event 
every year.   Thank you to everyone who donated beads for them to throw.    



Membership                                                     Alice Barnett 
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. 

 

 

HAPPY NEW YEAR!  It is that time of year for all of us to renew our annual membership.  I 
do hope that everyone will continue their commitment to LBYC, however if that is not your in-
tent please notify Patti Stegall of your decision.  

You should notice a change in your statements this month.  The pool assessment will end and a 
new capital improvement assessment will begin at $15 per month.  This money is needed to make 
some much needed repairs to the club as discussed in the general membership meeting last Octo-
ber.  

I have 1 new application this month.  Carrolyn Cordrey 
                                                            720 W. Beach Blvd. 
                                                            Long Beach, MS  39560 

Welcome our newest members Andrea Apuzzo and his wife TiaL                                                
Let’s plan for a great 2024 at LBYC.  See you there!  

We are on Venmo!  You can pay 
your monthly bill and our pro-
spective members can easily pay 
initiation fees to expedite pro-
cessing their application!  Use of 
Venmo to pay LBYC will result  
in a 2% convenience fee added 
to the amount due LBYC. 


